From: Darla Heil [_]
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2021 1:38 PM

To: Rick Pucci; Dan Totheroh; Jeff Griffiths; Jennifer Roeser; Matt Kingsley; BoardClerk
Subject: Comments on Redistricting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Inyo County Network. DO NOT click links or open attachments
unless you recognize and trust the sender. Contact Information Services with questions or concerns.

Dear Inyo County Board of Supervisors,

I'm writing to give very brief comments on the Draft Redistricting Maps for Inyo County on the County's
website. Viewing these maps was quite a task....so very many options.

I favor the options that are fairly contiguous geographic blocks that have the most balance in population, which,
as far as I can tell, is Option 1a or Option 8a. I believe neighborhoods should be left whole and in the same
District, as much as possible. I live in the South Barlow neighborhood of West Bishop and would like to see
that neighborhood be in one District, preferable District 3; not broken up between two or three districts as
shown in some of the maps.

Good luck with your decision making. Thank you for your hard work in this matter.
Sincerely,

Darla Heil

Bishop, CA 93514





